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3/10/19 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

World Challenge 2020 Expeditions for current Years 8 and 9 

 

You are invited to attend an Information Evening along with your son to hear about the School’s approach to 
experiential learning. This opportunity will set your son apart, giving him the opportunity to become a true-life 
learner and share stories of his own adventure. 
 
Much more than a school trip 

We share a belief that by empowering students to drive their own expedition, they will go on to live a life of 

courage, kindness and adventure. From amazing environments to new cultures, the day-to-day challenges of 

expedition life encourage pupils to develop life skills and build deeper confidence, resilience and empathy.  

 

Unique Experiences 

 

Morocco     Survivor Sweden  

Expedition Duration: 10 days   Expedition Duration: 8 days 

Departure: 4th – 6th April 2020   Departure: 25th-27th July 2020 

Teams: 1 of 12-18 pupils   Teams: 2 of 12-16 pupils 

Visit: Ourworldchallenge.com/JAHMP2RB Visit: Ourworldchallenge.com/BVTDR2TJ 

 
If your son is interested in either of these opportunities, please come along to watch a presentation from World 
Challenge, learn more about the experience and ask any questions at 7pm on Wednesday 16th October 2019 in 
the Queen’s Hall.  
 
Financial support for those in need may be available for these trips. Enquiries, which will be handled in the strictest 

confidence, should be directed to the Headmaster via the trip organiser.  Please note that the School cannot be 

held liable for the refund of any payments made, in good faith, to travel companies on your behalf.  

 
In the meantime, if you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact World Challenge 

direct on 01494 427600 and/or visit their website www.world-challenge.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dominic Clatworthy  

Director of Co-curricular Activities 

Email: dec@rgshw.com  
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